November 17th, 1931.

Michael Fogamty, E8q.,
5985 Waverley Street,
Nontreal, P, }.

Dear Sir,

I am soprry to have been so long in
answering your letter about a Hareh Song for
HeCill. T™he questiono’ a sui table song of this

nature has been under consideration for time time,
in faoct, has been written, but I sould not reply
to your letter until I had verified this by son-
sulting the Dean of the Faculty of Nusie, who

was in Englsnd at the time you wréte me.

I congratulate Fou upon vouyr -
agcomplishments in this field, and thank you
very much for wighing to do me the honour of
dedigating your Mareh Song to me.

Vith adl good wishes,

I am,

Ever yours faithfully,

Principal,




